
 

September 4, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome your child to our 1st Grade Class. 

Although we are starting this year in a different way, we will be learning many 

great things this year. Remember to take a few deep breaths and know that we are 

here for each other.  

Please remember to look at my teacher page every day for important messages 

and assignments. You can get there by going to School 13’s website (go to 

“Teachers” tab and find my name, Fitzpatrick). I will also post announcements on 

Class Dojo. Please accept my invitation for Class Dojo, because this is another way 

for us to communicate. You can also reach me at: 

dfitzpatrick@yonkerspublicschools.org.  

We will be using Microsoft Teams and Clever for this instructional year. I will 

provide you with more information in the future. As mentioned, I will also use 

Class Dojo as a form of communication. As for this Tuesday, I will provide details on 

which platform that we will use to meet (either through Microsoft Teams or 

Zoom).  Please make sure you have downloaded these apps on to your devices. The 

district website (as well as School 13’s website) has many useful guides for parents-

-go to: yonkerspublicschools.org for more information.  

I am looking forward to working with you and your child this year! Hopefully, we 

will be together real soon! 

Mrs. Fitzpatrick 
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